
Advance Notice 
November 15, 2021 
 
 
 
Superintendent Search Process – Board 
 
 
Action to be taken: Board discussion only 
 
 
 
Superintendent Thiele announced his retirement on November 9, 2021.  In light of his 
announcement, the Board will discuss the superintendent search process. 
 
              


